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Dear Client,
‍Please be informed that due to the upcoming March 2024 Holidays,

Trading hours will be adjusted as follows: March 2024 Holidays

Please note, all time displayed are GMT +2.

Lastly, please consider all the risks associated with trading. You
may refer to our Legal Documentation on our website.

If you require further assistance do not hesitate to contact us at
support@fxglobe.eu

Disclaimer: The information above is subject to change without notice due
to unscheduled closures or liquidity issues.

https://fxglobeu.deskpro.com/en-US
https://fxglobeu.deskpro.com/en-US/news
https://fxglobeu.deskpro.com/en-US/news/trading-activity-information-1
https://fxglobeu.deskpro.com/en-US/news/posts/fxglobes-holiday-trading-hours-for-march-2024
https://fxglobeu.deskpro.com/en-US/news/trading-activity-information-1
https://fxglobe.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7b7664a1ea3d9ed715bdb2e86&id=0f288b7804&e=48dad34762
https://fxglobe.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7b7664a1ea3d9ed715bdb2e86&id=01d4e6c58f&e=48dad34762
mailto:support@fxglobe.eu

